Message From The Board

The Board of Trustees would like to take this time to appreciate and give honor to Reverend Sallie Fox
for her time, commitment and transformative Presence she brought to Unity Christ Church. For this we
say “Thank You” and we know that our Spiritual Community has been truly blessed by your time with us.

In keeping with the idea of transformation, the Board will continue with its mission and vision to create
a spiritual community that reflects the ideals of Jesus the Christ as interpreted by of our founders,
Charles and Myrtle Fillmore.

We also want to thank you all for your continued support and encouragement as we move forward in
the transformation of Unity Christ Church. A part of this transformation involves creating opportunities
to serve. At our June potluck we will be sharing with you all the new teams that have been created as a
direct result of our strategic plan. The Board will provide descriptions of these teams and you will be
given an opportunity to sign up and serve in whatever way you feel led.

We will also be sharing the results of the survey that the congregation completed in April 2016. Overall,
it was a very positive review and we look forward to sharing the result with you . We encourage each
and every one of you to attend the June 5th Potluck. We look forward to your energy and enthusiasm as
we come together and move forward in the transformation of our Spiritual Community.

As we move through this time of transition, it is the Board’s intention to keep you informed of each step
we take in identifying our new Spiritual leader. We thank you for your love, caring and support as we
envision Unity Christ Church moving forward and unfolding its potential in marvelous, positive, Spirit —
filled ways ; and continuing to be that beacon of Light in the St. Louis Community.

Blessings to You All,
The UCC Board of Trustees



